
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland,  
 
I am outraged at the idea that Liberty Utilities wants to charge ratepayers for the millions of dollars they 
wasted pursuing the Granite Bridge pipeline. 
The state did not need this pipeline and the ratepayers did not want it. Liberty Utilities needs to man up 
and accept the consequences of their folly. 
 
Thank you for listening, 
Bonnie Hill 
Sutton, NH 

 


